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28th January 2022 

 

Dear Parents of Windmills, Year 1, Year 3 and Year 5 
 
We are very excited to have booked a mobile planetarium to visit Hawridge and Cholesbury for the 
morning on Thursday, 17th February. A mobile planetarium was part of our Science Week in 
March 2020 and we know how much the children enjoyed this experience. 
 
Windmills Class have been learning about Space as part of their ‘Fly High and Explore’ topic and 
will be treated to an adventure in the planetarium with ‘Moon Man Dan’ and watch a show about 
‘Light and Dark’. 
 
Year 1 are learning about explorers in History and, after finding about Christopher Columbus, will 
learn about Neil Armstrong and how their expeditions differ. Year 1 will be treated to ‘The Lonely 
Spaceman’ and ‘The Apollo Mission.’ 
 
Year 3 have been exploring ‘looking after our world’ as part of their PSHE topic and will be 
enjoying the ‘Our Beautiful Earth’ show. 
 
Year 5 learnt about Space in the Autumn Term and we know they will enjoy seeing some of their 
learning come to life in the planetarium through watching some shows based on Our Solar System.  
 
Cost:  The cost of this visit is £3.30 per child and is payable online via SchoolMoney.  Please 
complete the slip below and return to the school office by Thursday, 10th February. 
 

Thank you for your support. 

Kind Regards 

Mrs Wale, Mrs Hattam, Miss Macmillan, Mrs Gale and Mrs Birley 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please return to the school office by Thursday, 10th February. 

Mobile planetarium - Thursday, 17th February. 

Child’s Name:………………………………………………………………………..  Class:……………….. 

I give permission for my child to experience the mobile planetarium on Thursday, 17th February. 

I have paid £3.30 online via SchoolMoney. 

Signed:……………………………………………………………………………………  
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